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2020 State Transportation Improvement Program Update

On March 26, 2020, the California Transportation Commission approved the final 2020 State
Transportation Improvement Program, which will provide $200 million to six high-priority projects
throughout Orange County. An update on the programming actions and related changes is provided
for review and approval.

A. Authorize the use of up to $3 million in Measure M2 funds for the Interstate 605 Katella
Interchange Project.

B. Authorize the use of up to $5.5 million in federal Surface Transportation Block Grant funds for
the Interstate 5 Managed Lanes Project from Avenida Pico to the Orange County/San Diego
County line area.

C. Authorize staff to process all necessary amendments to the Federal Transportation
Improvement Program and execute or amend all necessary agreements to facilitate the above
actions.
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